
CITY OF DOUGLAS 
NOTICE 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 
WAYFINDING SIGN FABRICATION AND INSTALLATION 

 
The City of Douglas is soliciting a Request for Proposal (RFP) for a Contractor to fabricate 
and install wayfinding signage throughout the City.  

Proposals will be received until 2:00 PM on Thursday, May 25, 2023, at Douglas City 
Hall. Proposal instructions and specifications may be obtained at City Hall, 86 W Center 
St., Douglas, MI 49406 or by emailing Jenny Pearson at douglas@douglasmi.gov. 
 
It is the intent of the City of Douglas to award a contract to the Contractor whose proposal 
is the most conforming of this solicitation provided it has been submitted in accordance 
with the proposal documents.  
 
The City reserves the right to accept, reject, or negotiate any or all proposals and to 
waive irregularities therein. The City of Douglas reserves the right to negotiate any terms 
and conditions prior to entering into a contract with the Contractor.  The City of Douglas 
further reserves the right to rescind the RFP and decline to enter into a contract at any 
time prior to a contract being fully executed. 
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